
From: barbarapreston@cox.net
To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 12:08:24 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to CONTINUE to mandate that all "contraceptives" and sterilization procedures be
covered by private health insurance with no co-pay to patients.

I strongly support provisions to bring free insurance coverage to Americans especially for drugs and
devices that will have positive long term effects..

Americans should be able to protect their health and get medical attention and the current insurance
system is definitely not working.  THank you for standing strong in these matters!!!

Sincerely,
Barbara Preston

Sincerely,
Barbara Preston
Imperial Beach, CA  91932
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